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MARSIK INSTALLATION

Although the MARSIK project is still far from complete,
a major milestone has been achieved with the hardware
installation and commissioning of building facilities.

25 Accordingly, at this point in the project I would like
to take the opportunity to thank all A Branch staff involved
for the commitment and support they have given to the MARSIK
project to date. As with all large, complex projects this

one has had its share of unanticipated problems. Nevertheless
the commitment and good will of all staff involved has enabled
them to be overcome without delaying the project schedule.

3. I would 1like to mention AF for his contribution to the
contract negotiations, financial management and the establish-
ment of a flexible payment programme, AFS for his invaluable
support, especially regarding delivery arrangements, and AP

and his staff for their efforts in bringing the works to
fruition (and given the way works are undertaken in the

Public Service this must be regarded as one of the more onerous

management challenges!).

4, Last but certainly not least I would like to thank

and his building operations staff for their
support, adaptability, untiring co-operation in resolving
problems, including many not in their direct area of
responsibility, and the large amount of work put in over the
weekend of the first and second of March to successfully
achieve the complex interconnections between the computer and

the building facilities.
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